B0OARD OF GOVERNORS
OF THE

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM

Office Correspondence Date_April 25, 1950.

To__ Governor Eccles Subject:

From Mr. Sherman

In accordance with the understanding at the meeting this
morning there is attached a copy of Chairman McCabe's letter to
Mr. Foley, Administrator, Housing and Home Finance Agency, dated

April 20, 1950.

Attachment.
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